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AdHOC AMBULANCE COMMITTEE MEETING  

January 19, 2021 

 

The meeting of the AdHoc Ambulance Committee was called to order by Chair Brian Floeter at 5:30 PM on Tuesday, 

January 19, 2021 in the County Board Room and via Zoom format at the Green Lake County Government Center, 

Green Lake, WI.  The requirements of the open meeting law were certified as being met.  The Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited.  

 

Present:   Doug Vrechek    Absent: Joel Strahota 

  Kyle VanBuren 

  Evan VandenLangenberg 

  Brian Bending 

  Brian Floeter 

  Kathy Jerome (Zoom) 

          

Other County Employees Present:  Liz Otto, County Clerk; Harley Reabe, County Board Chair; Cathy Schmit, County 

Administrator (Zoom); Dave Abendroth, Supervisor #4  

 

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 

 Review and discuss current EMS ambulance study provided by Strategic Management Consulting 

(SMC) 

 Discussion of alternatives to investigate not covered by the SMC EMS study 

 Request for additional information or presentations desired by the committee 

 

Chair Floeter called for discussion on the three topics above.  Discussion held.  Survey will be sent to all 16 

municipality boards/councils to determine if they want to maintain control of EMS or relinquish to the county.  

Chair Floeter will find out what the two current providers would do with assets if the county takes over the 

service. 

 

COMMITTEE DISCUSSION 

Future meeting date:  Feburary 18, 2021 @ 5:30 PM 

Future agenda items:   

 

ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Floeter adjourned the meeting a 6:38 PM. 

       

      Submitted by,   

                               
      Liz Otto 

      County Clerk    


